
                                    NOTICE

CLOSING OF OFFICES:  MOGALAKWENA MUNICIPALTY

KINDLY NOTE THAT ALL MUNICIPAL OFFICES WILL CLOSE AT 12: 00 ON 21 DECEMBER 2018 AND
WILL RE-OPEN ON 2 JANUARY 2019 AT 7:30

ESSENTIAL  SERVICES  WILL  BE  RENDERED  AS  USUAL  AND  THE  PURCHASE  OF  PRE-  PAID
ELECTRICITY AND BOOKING OF GRAVES CAN BE DONE AT THE CIVIC CENTRE, RETIEF STREET
MOKOPANE DURING NORMAL WORKING HOURS, HOLIDAYS EXCLUDED.

THE COUNCIL AND STAFF OF MOGALAKWENA MUNICIPALITY WISH ALL RESIDENTS A BLESSED
CHRISTMAS AND A PROSPEROUS 2019.

DRIVE SAFELY!


